
October 14, 1974 
 
Board met at the town hall. 

 
All present. 
 
Lynn Bergstrom received a garage permit.  3-0. 

 
Mr. Peterson then appeared and asked for a permit to place a pole shed and barn on his 10 
acres Chub Lake property.  Loyd and Todd Bachman adjoining property owners spoke in 
opposition to this type of building in the area.  Earl Culver of the planning commission 

also opposed the plan.  This type of development does not fit in with the Chub Lake 
environment.   It was referred to the planning commission of Eureka township and the 
county.  On a motion by Wacther, 2nd by Swedin the permit was denied. 3-0. 
 

Mrs. Chalmers was granted a one year permit on their mobile home. 
 
Mrs. Harlan Mhn was granted a permit to put on a porch on her home. 
 

Earl Kilber was appointed to the planning commission. 
 
The abandoned vehicle ordinance of the county was hashed over.  Clerk was to write a 
letter asking for definition of abandoned vehicle, also in regard to residential and farm 

areas. 
 
Motion by Wacther, 2nd by Swedin to delete hardship clause from mobile home 
ordinance. 

 
Board voted to panel walls of the town hall. 
 
Carl Rother was present and was instructed to put up stop signs at 225 th St and Highview. 

 
Bills were ordered paid. 
 
Culvert and installation on Iberia were ordered paid out of Revenue sharing. 

 
Meeting adjorned. 
 
 

 
 


